
19th October 2020 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Remote Learning   
 

I wanted to take this opportunity to remind parents and carers of our remote learning offer 

to students.  

 

We have a curriculum map available on our website  

https://axevalley.devon.sch.uk/curriculum where you can identify the material your child 

will be accessing for each term by subject. There are specific links to online resources and 

pre-recorded lessons that are available to support that area of the curriculum.  

 

Additionally I’d like to remind you of our online platforms that we subscribe to where your 

child can access additional work and support. Below are the details about how to access this 

provision.   
 

GOOGLE CLASSROOM                   http://classroom.google.com/  

 

SENECA LEARNING                          https://senecalearning.com/  

Email your class teacher for more support with GOOGLE CLASSROOM & SENECA LEARNING 
 

KERBOODLE                                        https://www.kerboodle.com/                    

Email your Science Teacher for more support with KERBOODLE 
 

HEGARTY MATHS                            https://hegartymaths.com/login/learner  

Email your Maths teacher for more support/guidance with HEGARTY MATHS.  
 

COMMONLIT                                     https://www.commonlit.org/  

Email your English teacher for more support/guidance with COMMONLIT 
 

These platforms are used regularly by all of our students and as such this will give you 

immediate access to all of the relevant lesson work for your child.  

 

https://axevalley.devon.sch.uk/curriculum
http://classroom.google.com/
https://senecalearning.com/
https://www.kerboodle.com/
https://hegartymaths.com/login/learner
https://www.commonlit.org/


If your child is self-isolating, in addition to the core subject platforms listed above, there will 

be work set on ClassCharts by their teachers.  ClassCharts will give clear instructions about 

the work that needs to be completed and where to find this work. This will be used in close 

conjunction with Google Classroom. Every student and every parent has an individual log in 

for ClassCharts and as such if you need your log in details resending don’t hesitate to 

contact reception at your earliest convenience.   

 

CLASSCHARTS                                   https://www.classcharts.com/  
 

Finally I’d like to remind you that if you have any concerns about computer access at home 

you should contact Mr Cumming kcumming@axevalley.devon.sch.uk so that we can see if 

we can offer additional support.  
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Laura Jenkins   

Headteacher 
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